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Dear FNU Family,
This past week marked a momentous milestone in 
our ongoing journey toward sustainable development 
and regional resilience. I am proud to share that Fiji 
National University (FNU) has signed a significant 
agreement with the Higher Education Commission 
of Fiji (HECF), securing a $2 million grant under the 
2024/2025 national budget in support of the Pacific 
Action for Climate Transitions (PACT).

PACT, a collaborative initiative between FNU and 
Monash University, champions high-impact research, 
education, and policy engagement. This agreement 
reflects not only the trust placed in our institution 
by the Fiji Government but also our shared vision 
of enhancing climate resilience across Fiji and the 
broader Pacific region. 

As I highlighted during the signing ceremony, this 
partnership aligns seamlessly with our Strategic 
Plan 2024 - 2026. Through PACT, we will empower 
our communities, inform policy, and foster the next 
generation of Pacific researchers.

I extend my sincere thanks to the Ministry of 
Environment and Climate Change and our partners 
at Monash University. 

In other news, I wish to express my deep appreciation 
to our Outreach Team for the successful facilitation of 
the ongoing Career Teachers’ Workshop. Equipping 
our secondary school educators with comprehensive 
and up-to-date information about FNU is critical, as 
teachers are key influencers in students’ decisions 
about their future studies. Your efforts are helping 
us reach more young people with the opportunity to 
pursue quality, affordable, and accessible education 
at FNU.

Let me also extend heartfelt congratulations to 
all recipients  of  the  Vice-Chancellor’s Research 
Excellence  Awards. Your dedication and achievements 
embody the spirit of innovation and inquiry that we 
celebrate and cultivate at FNU. I encourage all our 
early-career and student researchers to be inspired by 
these accomplishments - your curiosity, perseverance, 
and hard work are shaping the future of our region.

A  sincere  vinaka  vakalevu to everyone who 
participated in the 2025 Fiji Occupational Health and 
Safety (OHS) Conference. Your engagement in this 
important national dialogue underscores why FNU 
continues to host such pivotal events. We remain 
committed to advancing critical conversations and 
partnerships that serve the needs of our communities, 
industries, and nation.

Finally, to all our students, I remind you that we are 
now well into the second half of the first semester. This 
is the time to focus, to persist, and to push forward 
with purpose. Your commitment to your studies is 
an investment in your future and in the future of our 
region. Stay strong, seek support when needed, and 
remember: you belong here, and you can succeed.

Vinaka Vakalevu
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Bula Vinaka FNU Vuvale,
As we reflect on the past week, I would like 
to take this opportunity to acknowledge the 
dedication and hard work of our staff and 
students in driving learning and progress at 
FNU.

A major event ahead is the launch of the FNU 
Foundation on 2nd April. The Foundation aims 
to build strong partnerships to provide support 
for students in need. We believe that no 
student should miss out on education due to 
financial difficulties. The Foundation welcomes 
donations from individuals, businesses, and 
organisations, every contribution will help 
students access quality education and start 
their careers with confidence.

The TVET First programme continued into 
its second and third weeks, and I thank the 
CETVET team for their hard work in making it 
a success. This programme is giving students 
practical skills to prepare them for work.

FNU also strengthened its community 
engagement through the FNU-Tailevu 
Provincial Council Outreach Programme. As 
part of this, we have started visiting districts 
in Tailevu, with Namara Village being the first. 
The visit was a success, and I appreciate the 
outreach team and all staff who were involved. 
Your efforts are helping to bring education 
closer to the people of Tailevu.

To our graduating students, I encourage you 
to stay focused as you prepare for your big 
day next month. Graduation is an important 
moment, and we are proud of what you have 
achieved.

We are also approaching mid-semester, and I 
want to thank all FNU staff for their dedication 
and hard work. To our new students, I hope 
you are settling in well and enjoying your time 
as part of the FNU Vuvale. Make the most of 
the opportunities available to you at FNU.

Lastly, I appreciate the NTPC team for their efforts 
in bringing education to communities through 
Rural Remote Maritime Training Programmes. 
Their commitment to helping people gain 
valuable skills is truly commendable.

Let’s continue working together to make FNU 
a leader in education, training, and community 
service. I wish all our students and staff a 
successful and rewarding week ahead. 

Vinaka Vakalevu

 


